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March 31, 2015

Phillip Hicks
2547 N 9™ st
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Hicks:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 16, 2015, the Public Works Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver’s License based on nonappearance.

On Tuesday, March 31, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s License
application(s) based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

L

MES R. OWCZA
ity Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 + 200 E. Welis St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202
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March 31, 2015

Jermaine Kazee
3642 N 19" St
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Kazee:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 16, 2015, the Public Works Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver’s License based on nonappearance.

On Tuesday, March 31, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s License
application(s) based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

MES R. OWCZARS
ity Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202
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March 31, 2015

Jasmeet Singh
3265 S 60" St
Milwaukee, WI 53219

'Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 16, 2015, the Public Works Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver’s License based on nonappearance.

On Tuesday, March 31, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s License
application(s) based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

S

JAMES R. OWCZA
ity Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee gov/cityclerk Dh
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March 31, 2015

Shamsuddin Sirajuddin
3847 S 20" Pl
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Sirajuddin:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 16, 2015, the Public Works Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver’s License based on nonappearance.

On Tuesday, March 31, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s License
application(s) based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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